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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – October 19th 2020 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

Items discussed: 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 

 

The Chairperson wished to thank the parents, pupils and staff of the school for all working together 

in trying to keep our school a safe environment. Marie thanked the school community for the 

partnership and cooperation in existence to help adhere to our new procedures that are currently in 

place due to the Covid-19 guidelines for schools.  

 

Financial report presented. 

 

Principal’s report presented. 

 

The School’s Covid-19 response plan was discussed. This will continue to be a live document which 

will reviewed by the Board and the staff.  

 

The Board updated and ratified our 3-year Policy Development Plan. This Development Plan 

contains an update and review list of all Curriculum and Administrative Polices over a 3-year period.  

 

The Board completed reviews of The Administration of Medicine Policy and The Substance Use 

Policy. These policies were ratified.  
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The Board express their thanks and appreciation to the Parents’ Association for all their valuable 

help and support in school activity and fundraisers and express thanks to all our parents for 

supporting the old clothes collection. The recent clothes collection was a great success and will help 

fund the purchase of two new iPads. 

 

The Board has approved the purchase of 8 new iPads and a new trolley which is partly funded 

through a Department of Education grant for IT. This investment means we will now have 24 iPads 

in the school available to the classes. This will be a great resource for the children to use.  

 

The next meeting will take place after the midterm break. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


